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I have pleasure to recommend Mr. Jois Arthur the Great Thomas Hardy Scholarship Award under the Oxford University. I know him very well as he was one of my student in English Department since last three years. I am proud to award him the Thomas Hardy Scholarship Award because he exhibits an outstanding performance in his studies and all other activities. He was an enthusiastic participant in all cultural activities in our college. Apart from studies, he is an athlete of our college too.  He represented our college in various national level competitions and gained victory in many.
I suggest that Mr. Jois deserve this scholar ship and he will utilise this scholarship money only for study purpose.
I express my gratitude to the authorities of this award.
With sincere commendations,
Lisa Malloy

